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Electronic billing 

Every year we continue to leverage technology to help our 

customers reduce waste and increase the convenience factor of bill 

management simultaneously.  

We continue to promote e-billing because customers can cut clutter, 

download and save bills anytime, and save trees and the energy 

required to print, handle and deliver paper invoices. 

For those customers that still want a bill printed on paper, we use paper certified by the 

Forest Stewardship Council (FSC).  

For more information, please see our website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
To the extent this information sheet contains forward-looking statements including, without limitation, outlooks, plans, objectives, strategic 

priorities, commitments, undertakings and other statements that do not refer to historical facts, these statements are not guarantees of 
future performance or events, and we caution you against relying on any of these forward-looking statements. Forward-looking statements 
are subject to inherent risks and uncertainties and are based on assumptions that give rise to the possibility that actual results or events 
could differ materially from our expectations expressed in, or implied by, such forward-looking statements. Refer to BCE Inc.’s most recent 
annual management’s discussion and analysis (MD&A), as updated in BCE Inc.’s subsequent quarterly MD&As, for further information on 
such risks, uncertainties and assumptions. BCE Inc.’s MD&As are available on its website at bce.ca, on SEDAR at sedar.com and on 
EDGAR at sec.gov. 

https://support.bell.ca/billing-and-accounts/billing/how_to_go_paper_less_with_ebill#INT=Search_SearchResults_TitleLink

